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Question: 

Have any changes been made to personal details and circumstances updates and confirmation 

eServices as a result of the 369 potential identity thefts?  

 

Answer: 

Additional controls have been implemented to further reduce the risks of unauthorised 

changes to personal details via Medicare online accounts.  These include increased 

requirements that need to be met by customers to initially access their Medicare online 

account and contacting customers to provide an opportunity to confirm the validity of any 

changes made to their banking details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


